
 

 

 

15th September 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Car Free Day – Friday 22nd September 2023 

This year we are supporting ‘World Car Free Day’ held on Friday 22nd September. This day 
marks a time to allow more people to experience their streets with less traffic. We are 
asking  parents and carers to leave their cars at home for the day. We would like to see 
everyone try and walk, scooter or cycle to school. Our School Car Park will also be closed on 
this day to parents. We will also be holding an A4 poster competition to show the benefits 
of walking, scootering or cycling to school. We will be giving out three prizes to the best 
entries by 22.9.23. Our posters will also be displayed in the school.  

We hope many of our parents and staff give up their car for the day to reduce congestion 
and air pollution and improve road safety. Please also remember that when driving on other 
days: 

• Do not park on any double yellow lines, zig zags or yellow lines. 

• Do not park across residents’ driveways.  

• Do not make U-turns in roads near the school where it is unsafe to do so.  

• Always keep to the speed limit.  

• Consider if a journey by car to the school is completely necessary.  

Thank you for all your support and let us all try and make an extra effort on Friday 22nd 
September. 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr Tofallis 
Head Teacher 
 


